GOUVERNMENT GOVERNMENT
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REPUPLIQUE DU VANUATU REPUBLIC OF VANUATU
COMMISSION ET BUREAU DE LA CITIZENSHIP'S OFFICE AND
CITOYENNETE COMMISSION

PMB 9004 — Plerre Brunel street
Tel: 00678 26716 Fax: 00678 26719

Sac Postal Privé 9004 — Port - Yila
Rue Pierre BRUNET

“SPEAK UP! BE HEARD! SAY what you’ve got to say and BE READY for what other people have to say.
GET ENGAGED! Because this is your Country now!

17th March 2025

TO: ALL CIIP AGENTS
PORT VILA
VANUATU

This letter kindly serves to inform you all that the Commission on its first
meeting dated 12th day of March 2025 has decided that all new application
for this year 2025 under Capital Investment Immigration Plan (CIIP) be
suspended until further notice.

The Commission has been instructed by the Prime Minister as per the
recent COM Decision NO.012 of 2025 that all CIIP Agents are advice
expecting a new CIIP regulation that will be finalized by the Office of the
Attorney General and for the signature of the Honourable Prime Minister on
its official regulation.

We apologize for the inconvenience we may cause, but to adhere to such
directions from COM and the office of the Prime Minister.

We will advise all Agents on the appropriate date as to when the
commencement of the new Regulation and the contracts to be sign.




Yours sipe

Citizenship Commission
CC: Prime Minister

Acting Secretary General of the Citizenship & Commission



